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Comments: NO TO PROJECT:  APS Oak Creek to McGuireville 69kV transmission line Project #56977.

We are not just homeowners in the Village of Oak Creek, we are stewards of the surrounding forests.   Above

ground transmission lines are proven fire hazards.  The lines are ruinous to the view sheds, which bring millions

of visitors to our piece of Heaven on Earth.

 

We share in the responsibility for preservation of a healthy and safe Arizona.  We call on APS to take the long

view and make the moral choice to protect and preserve our shared forests.

 

Please hear us.  Thank you.

Patricia Blair  Sedona Arizona 86351


